From: Ramel, Elle 

Sent: Thursday, May 15, 2014 3:07 PM

To: Berlin, Steve

Subject: RE: Disclosure Statements for Gift to the City

Dear Steve,

Mark Segal gifted a panoramic Chicago photo to Steve Koch on behalf of the city on April 30th. It will be placed in the suite of the Mayor's Office.

Best,

Elle

